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Byvalson™ (nebivolol/valsartan) – Product discontinuation  

• On December 19, 2018, the FDA announced the discontinuation of Allergan’s Byvalson 
(nebivolol/valsartan) tablets. 

 
• Byvalson is indicated for the treatment of hypertension, to lower blood pressure. 

 
• Byvalson carries a boxed warning for fetal toxicity. 
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